
 

 

David Ward,  

Ward Personnel, 

Unit 4 Portside, Marina Commercial Park, 

Centre Park Road,                  28th November 2022 

Cork           Ref DSN: 1456562 

           

Dear David, 

 

On behalf of Concern Worldwide, I would like to thank Ward Personnel for your extremely kind 

donation of €3,500 to Concern’s 2022 Gifts of Hope Campaign, which we received on 25th November. 

Thank you for choosing to support Concern’s work and giving the Gift of Hope this Christmas.   

 

Learning a socially valuable skill can allow a young person to earn a steady income and support their 

family. Your gift could help put ten young people through a six month apprenticeship, providing them 

with both the equipment and training to learn a technical skill.  

  

Concern is currently working in 24 of the world’s poorest countries, responding to emergencies and 

engaging in long-term development work. Your generous donation will ensure that Concern is able to 

continue delivering humanitarian aid and vital development programming to those most in need.  

 

If you have any questions about our work, please feel free to get in touch. Thank you once again for 

your continued support.   

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Naomi Togher 

Corporate Fundraising & Partnerships Executive 

E: naomi.togher@concern.net 


